
 

 

Date: 30-04-2024 
 
 
To, 
Bombay Stock Exchange Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
25th Floor, Dalal Street, Fort,  
Mumbai-400001  
 
Scrip Code: 504028  

 
Sub: Confirmation as regards not being a ‘Large Corporate’ for Financial Year 2023-24. 
 
Respected Sir/Madam, 
 
This has reference to the SEBI Circular (Ref No. SEBI/HO/DDHS/CIR/P/2018/144 dated 
26th November 2018) whereby amongst others, the listed entities which are identified as 
“Large Corporate” within the meaning as specified in the said circular, are required to file an 
Initial Disclosure within 30 days from the beginning of the Financial Year giving certain 
information. 
 
In view of the above, it is hereby confirmed that the Company is NOT a Large Corporate as 
on March 31, 2024. 
 
Kindly acknowledge receipt of the same. 
 
Thanking You. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For and on behalf of GEE Limited  
 
 
 
 
Shankar Lal Agarwal 
Chairman & Whole-time Director 
DIN: 01205377 
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